NOTICE

The Board of Directors meeting that was scheduled for February 12, 2024 at 6pm has been rescheduled to February 19, 2024 at 6pm due to severe illness. We apologize for any inconvenience.

[bookmark: _GoBack]This has been posted on the KRCA electronic board outside the office, on Facebook and an email was sent via Constant Contact to those who are enrolled in receiving emails.
